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Top Three Types of Food Space Pulaski, Wisconsin is lacking.
1. Cafe/Breakfast, 2. Family Style, 3. Fast Casual



Top Three cuisines: Polish, Italian, German
8. Other Cuisine mentioned:
American, Indigenous/Indian, Brazilian, Southeast Asian, Indian, Belgian, Thai

Top three Food Spaces: Coffee/Breakfast, Family Style, Bar & Grill







Top
three: Miniature Bowling, Skee-Ball/Arcade/Simulated Golf
Comments: Bowling (reg.), Cornhole, Dartball, Roller Skating, Escape Rooms, Mini Golf,
Indoor playroom/party space, Axe Throwing, Art/Gardening, Crafts, Music, Soccer Pool,
Pickle Ball, Volleyball, Dance, Makers Space



Comments/Ideas: (Bold more than one mention) Accounting, Entrepreneurs/Small
Business, Therapist, Photography, Realtor, WFH (Work From Home People), Office,
Consultants Remote Employee, Graphic Design, Wedding Planner, Financial/Insurance,
Software Development, Faith Based/ Church, Mental Health Outpatient Practice, Direct
Sales, Tutors, Non-Profits







Comments: Car stuff, Pulaski Polka Days Apparel, Vape Shop, Western Theme
Boutique











Conclusion of Survey

The feasibility study aimed to gather data and conduct research to support the development of
the Barnyard Estates project. The insights gained will shape the business plan, building design,
funding, and marketing. Additionally, the study will provide essential data on community needs
and desires to potential tenants.

The online survey was conducted through Promote Pulaski from November 22 to December 6,
2023, with 243 completed surveys. An EDDM was circulated to 15,000 households/businesses,
and organic social media was used to promote the survey. The survey's margin of error falls
within 4-8%, with a 95% confidence level.

The survey results, along with comments from the survey and the feasibility study groups, will
be reviewed at a future meeting involving the Promote Pulaski Board of Directors, the Steering
Committee, and Keller to determine next steps. An executive summary outlining the final
recommendations and projected path of the Barnyard Project will also be provided.


